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4th July, 2024
Dear Parent/Carers,
Further to my letter dated 24th June, 2024 where I informed children and parents about who their class teacher would be next year, (with a caveat that changes may occur if numbers continued to increase) I can now confirm that there is indeed a change. 

From September 2024, we will not have mixed classes for this academic year. The classes will now be as below:
	Year group
	Class teacher
	Teaching Assistant

	Reception 
	Miss Brickle 
	Miss A Hayes

	1 
	Miss Gilland 
	Miss Smith

	2
	Miss Sutton
	Miss Bellamy

	3
	Miss Newcombe*
	Miss V Hayes

	4
	Miss Boyd*
	Mrs Metcalfe

	5
	Miss Wadge
	

	6
	Miss Henderson
	Mrs Bolam


*Miss Newcombe and Miss Boyd will work part time across from Mr Howe and Miss Mcvittie when she returns.

We officially welcome Miss Sutton onto our staffing: she has worked in our school since Easter on a supply basis. Miss Sutton is in school next week and a transition session will be arranged for the children to officially meet their new teacher – although Year 1 & Year 2 have worked closely together in recent months and therefore Miss Sutton is not a stranger to them.

As I have said previously, I am very excited about the changes ahead and know that we have an excellent year ahead of us next year.
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Mrs Dionne Dunn

Headteacher

